
Castle Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 07.03.2025 

British Science Week - Reminder 

We are looking forward to welcoming you into 
school on Wednesday 12th March 9:15 - 10:15 
to join your child for a science based activity. 
If you have more than one child, you will be able 
to attend both classrooms.  

 

World Book Day 

World Book Day was a roaring success! It was 
amazing to see the children dressed up. Many of 
them showed incredible creativity, and I think 
that we all learnt a few new words on the day! 

BIKEABILITY MONDAY 10TH, 11TH AND 12TH MARCH 2025 

All parents of children in year 5 and year 6 taking part in the Bikeability training will have received 

a text message and email informing them of the allocated day for their child. Please remember on 

the allocated day to send your child dressed in suitable clothing for the weather and also bring 

their bike and helmet. Bikes will be stored on the main playground by the wall on the edge of the                            

playground.           

If you have not received a text or email, please 

email the school office, and Mrs Walker will reply 

with your child’s  day.  

STOKE CITY 

Next week, we welcome Stoke City into school to deliver 

an assembly to all the children.  

The club have sent us over a QR code to share with    

parents to enable our families to purchase ticket for the 

match against QPR, on Saturday 29th March at a       

discounted rate.  

Please scan the QR code opposite if you wish to take  

advantage of this offer with them.  

Dogs on the School site 

Please can we ask that dogs are not brought onto 
the playground. We would also ask that dogs are 
not brought across the front of the school gates. 
Some of our school community are frightened of 
dogs, so walking past them can be a little scary. 
Thanks in advance for your cooperation with this.  

Lost Property 

We have accumulated a large quantity of lost property in 
school. Next week, we will put all of the lost property 
outside to be claimed. Anything not claimed by the end 
of the week will be recycled or sent to charity. 

 


